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Dear Trustees and Staff,
[bookmark: _Int_ucSKqNHW]The Grunin Foundation, with the Support Center, are offering a special opportunity to nonprofit board members and staff that we want to make sure is on your radar: The Spring 2025 Nonprofit Board Retreat (April 3-4 in Red Bank). The two-day nonprofit board retreat will offer attendees tools, frameworks, and approaches for understanding the role of individual board members and the functioning of the board as a whole. 
No matter your level of experience with board service, there's something for everyone – including nonprofit staff members who want to learn more about board governance. We have also added a new track (track 3) which is a small, exclusive cohort of a few dedicated participants who have previously engaged in a Grunin Board Retreat. You’ll find more details on the event page.
Participants are welcome to come for day 1 only, day 2 only or both days. There is no limit on how many people from our organization can attend so we encourage you to register. 
Continued development and learning are critical for nonprofits and boards to thrive. The Grunin Foundation and Support Center are working to make that task easier on our organization by providing everything we need to meet those goals; they also promise that we will have some fun along the way. You can see a brief video from a past Board Retreat here (Winter 2024).
Below are resources with more information and registration. If you have any questions, please don’t hesitate to reach out to Vicki, Director of Thriving Communities, at vicki@gruninfoundation.org.
Cheers,





Resources:
Spring 2025 Board Retreat Toolkit – full of tools, tricks, and tips for sharing and learning about the local summer board retreat! 
Including the Board Retreat Q&A 
 Ready to register? Visit the Spring 2025 Board Retreat Registration
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